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Saturday, 28th November  CHP RSL MEMBERS CHRISTMAS CABARET 
The Golf Club table had 28 members, wives, partners and friends having  a great social night of 
fabulous food , entertainment and dancing . Our new members, Sid Pelcz, James Yip and Wayne 
Dainty attended with their wives and there were three of our members, sitting at other sub-club 
tables. Sorry we had to turn away another four, as we had sold our allocated tickets plus a few more 
weeks ago. 
It was encouraging to have new people attending these functions ,where we came together and 
enjoyed  the entertainment of the man with many and varied voices, Keith Scott, the comical voice-
over man  and then the  songs of the 1970’s with John Paul Young. His songs of “I Hate the Music” 
didn’t have us hating his music and you could see there was “Love is in the Air” from the reaction 
of the dancing on the floor and also near the tables but not on the tables ,as per last year when we 
had “Freddy Mercury” in the Queen tribute hop up on our  table and sing  
Coffee after the show , and at 12.30am our carriage was about to turn into a pumpkin drawn by 
mice, so it was time for Cinderella  to head for home but there was no glass slipper left behind, just 
a few empty cappuccino cups.	
    


